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May 11, 2020 

 

Kent Chandler, Executive Director 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

 

RE: Case 2020-00140 – Application for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity  

 Duo County Telephone Cooperative Corporation, Inc.     

 

Dear Executive Director: 

 

Please accept the attached supplemental material to the application of Duo County Telephone 

Cooperative Corporation, Inc. (“Duo”) for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for 

the construction of fiber-to-the-premises and additional network upgrades in Adair and 

Cumberland Counties.   

 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, this filing is being made electronically. Pursuant 

to PSC Case 2020-00085, Electronic Emergency Docket Related to the Novel Coronavirus 

Covid-19 released March 16, 2020, Duo is foregoing the requisite filing of a paper copy of this 

application but will do so, including a statement that the materials in the electronic submission 

are a true representation of the materials in paper medium, when the Commission has signaled 

that it is accepting such filings. 

 

Please call or email me with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Eileen M Bodamer 

Consultant to Duo County Telephone Cooperative Corporation, Inc. 
 

 

Enc. 

Cc (email): Howard Kent Cooper, Attorney for Duo County Telephone Cooperative Corporation, Inc.   

 Daryl Hammond, Duo County Telephone Cooperative Corporation, Inc. 

 

Via Electronic Filing 
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